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SIERRA LEONE DELEGATION TO PAN-AFRICAN PARLIAMENT ARRIVES SAFELY IN ETHIOPIA 
 
An Advance Team of Sierra Leone Parliamentary Delegation to Pan-African Parliament has on 
Tuesday 22/02/2022 safely landed in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia ahead of its consultative 
engagements with Regional Parliamentary Caucuses aimed at advancing and strengthening the 
Continental Parliamentary Body to higher heights. 
 
The purpose of the extraordinary consultative engagements is mainly for the election of 
Members to the Bureau and Bureaux Organs of the Pan-African Parliament and other related 
matters. 
 
Members of the Regional Parliamentary Caucuses in West, East, North and Central Africa are 
expected to hold consultations ahead of the said elections. 
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The consultative engagements will be held at the African Union Conference Center in Addis 
Ababa, Ethiopia. 
 
The Head of Sierra Leone Delegation to Pan-African Parliament and Deputy Speaker of 
Parliament, Hon. Segepoh Solomon Thomas and the Deputy Leader of Government Business, 
Hon. Bashiru Silikie are expected to arrive in Addis Ababa today to take part in various sessions 
slated for 23rd February to 3rd March 2022. 
 
Members of the Advance Team include Hon. Amadu Kanu, Hon. PC Balansama Marah III, Hon. 
Rosemarie Bangura, Lawrence Koday Kamara, Secretary to the Delegation and Sulaiman Bah, 
Senior Public Relations Officer-in-Charge of Press Gallery. 
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